
 
 
 
Date: 15th September, 2020 
 
To 

The Manager, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd 
Corporate Relationship Dept., 
25th Floor, Sir P.J. Tower, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001 
 
Sub: Outcome of the Adjourned Board Meeting held on 15th September, 2020 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
In accordance with the Regulations 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations 2015, we would like to inform you that the Board of Directors of 
the Company at its meeting held on 15th September, 2020, inter alia have approved the 
following: 
 

1. Discussed and approved the Un-audited Financial results (Consolidated & Standalone) of 
the Company along with Limited Review Report for the Quarter ended 30th June 2020. 

 
This is for your information and record. 
 
 

 
 


















